

UWASCA COMMITTEE MEETING #17

14/3/25

Meeting Scheduled: 14/3/25 7:00pm

Meeting Opened: 14/3/25 7:01pm

Attendance:

- Zeb
- Taylah
- Nyx
- Tech
- Rilyn
- Patrick
- Zosia

Apologies:

-

Absentees:

Past Action Items

- **Action:** Taylah to put western raids survey on facebook, discord
 - complete
 - Recieved responses
 - go over this after AGM when beginning Western Raids Planning
- **Action:** Taylah to put out another call o-day fighters
 - completed by Rilyn
- **Action:** Taylah to add minutes to the drive
 - Re-action
- **Action:** Rilyn to hang up the uncharity banner in Cameron hall
 - complete
- **Action:** Rilyn to make timetable for o-day availabilities
 - complete
- **Action:** Rilyn to make timetable for boffer tourney
 - complete
- **Action:** Zeb and Taylah to work on Uncharity handover document
 - re-action
- **Action:** Zeb to make an emp for AGM
 - completed by Rilyn
- **Action:** Zeb and Patrick to update uwasca info on guild website
 - complete - awaiting approval
- **Action:** everyone to fill in their availabilities for o-day
 - complete

Past Event Reports

Oday - Zeb

- Successful - quite a lot of sign ups
- list didn't get a lot of views, but we had people in there
- Cross promotion with other cam hall clubs
- Went around and advertised
- Have retained a good handful of people
- Connection with the symposiums society - wanting to collaborate with us
 - Rilyn suggested historical quiz night
- Grant has not come through yet
- Got one golden ticket
- Approximately \$174 revenue from memberships
- Big thank you to Rifka for coming out to help! Very much appreciated
- And thank you to Panterra for loaning us the pillory
- If we're going to borrow the list field again, must be organised earlier so that we can communicate better with the barony

Fresher Welcome - Boffer Tourney

- Overview - Rilyn
 - Overall the event went well
 - No major incidents
 - One minor incident of tavern patrons harassing Sam which was handled by Sam and I (Shoutout Rilyn and Sam)
 - Major success! Yay!
 - Tournament ran smoothly - big ups to Ella for coordinating the bouts
 - Everything ran on or ahead of schedule (although this did necessitate additional activities to be added while food finished cooking)
 - Solid turnout of freshers
 - Things to improve
 - Better delegation of tasks during the event (planned in advance)
 - More sausages?
 - Budget review
 - Expected spending: \$125.50, +\$50 buffer funds
 - Actual spending: \$82.90 (confirm?)
 - Repayment to be worked out - largely offset by material purchases
 - Invest in a spatula, short tongs, long tongs
 - "Tongs for all occasions" - Zeb
 - "Boffer tourney in this economy?" - Rilyns Dad
 - Footwork drill before the boffer is probably not necessary - just provide basic guidelines (stance, basic steps)
- Handover - Rilyn has made one, is in the event folder in the drive with the budget
- Other committee members should get their food safety course done
 - Action: Zeb to provide link to for food safety course in the discord links

AGM Reports reminder

- Action: Everyone make sure you prepare an AGM report

- "A year has gone by... I did this...I did that... what worked well... what didn't...future suggestions etc"

Next Meeting Scheduling - Covering upcoming events

- Next week - 20th March during A&S
- Need to start organising future events
- Someone on next committee to help Zosia to plan college challenge
- Charity Vigil discussion for next meeting
- Arts and Sciences
 - Sam's Class at A&S 27th March and 10th of April
 - 3rd April - Intro to Garb with Neville

General Business

- Mod access for all committee members
 - Patrick gave mod access to all committee members in the discord
 - Zeb made everyone admins too
- Ownership of the committee discord to the seneschal

Action Items

- Action: Taylah to add minutes to the drive
 - Re-action
- Action: Zeb and Taylah to work on Uncharity handover document
 - re-action
- Action: Zeb to provide link to for food safety course in the discord links
- Action: Everyone make sure you prepare an AGM report

Meeting Closed - 7:38 pm